
 

 

 

 

 

We will be exploring the texts, ‘The Witches’ and 
‘The Whale’, recounting real or imagined events 
and using descriptive language to create a fictional 
setting. We will also be working on comprehension 
skills daily through shared reading time and will be 
looking at a variety of non-fiction texts early on in 
the half-term, moving towards fictional narratives. 

We will be working on our knowledge of place 
value, ensuring children understand why, for 
example, a number might have a zero in the middle 
and how the number’s value would change if the 
zero was not there. We will also work on the skill of 
exchange, applying this knowledge to written 
addition and subtraction. 

In science this half-term, we will describe the 
simple functions of the basic parts of the digestive 
system in humans.  

We will also identify the different types of teeth in 
humans and their simple functions, as well as 
exploring the relationships between predators and 
their prey. 

 

Our Geography work will be based on natural 
disasters. We will look specifically at volcanoes, 
tornadoes and tsunamis. 

In RE, we will explore churches, their role in 
Christianity and the differences between different 
churches looking at the idea that not all churches 
are the same. 

This half-term, our work in art will focus on 
storytelling and using art to do this. We will be 
creating our own art work to communicate stories 
to our audience. 

Our computing curriculum will be delivered by 
Junior Jam and this half-term, they will be working 
on ‘iJam’. 

In PSHE, we will think about ourselves and our 
place in the world, include work on our rights and 
responsibilities. 

Our music work will be delivered by Junior Jam 
and we will be working on musical theory, using 
keyboards to support this objective. 


